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For Immediate Release: 
 
AUA Meeting in Florida September 16 Postponed Due to Hurricane 
HASBROUCK HEIGHTS, NJ (September 11, 2017) Nymox Pharmaceutical Corporation (NASDAQ:NYMX) 
The September 16 AUA Meeting in Amelia Island, Florida has been postponed due to the hurricane disaster 
in Florida.  The Company wishes the very best for all persons in harm's way and salutes the efforts of the 
thousands of people involved in helping others in these emergency conditions.   
 
The Company will provide further information on other business communication initiatives in due course. 
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